
Anti-Bullying Week 2020 

Week commencing 16th November 2020 is recognised as anti-bullying week across the 

UK therefore at PACE we thought it would be a great idea to get involved. Throughout 

the week each class completed PSHE sessions relating to anti bullying. These involved 

the children discussing what bullying is, how we can help someone who is being bullied 

and who we can talk to if we are being bullied.  

On Friday 20th November 2020 we all wore odd socks to school to celebrate anti 

bullying week in a positive way. All staff and most children wore their odd socks to 

school. It was great to see all those odd socks around PACE! 

The children were very enthusiastic and gave some great ideas during their class 

discussions.  

Below are some examples of the children’s work they completed;  

 


